


 

 

There was extensive discussion about the purpose of the values, as well as the individual words chosen. Various 
senators felt that values such as excellence and honesty were missing. A desire to include the entire campus in this 
discussion, as well as a systematic process, was voiced. 
 
[6] Faculty Delegates to the General Conference 

The Senate chair shared the decision already made, to represent the remaining schools not already sending 

delegates to GC:  H. Ferguson and K. Bailey. 

[7] Senate Representative on the Wellness Council 
 


